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Practice News 
  
 

  

NHS 111 

If you need medical advice when the 

GP surgery or the pharmacy is 

closed, call: 111 or go to 111.nhs.uk 

  

 

Bowel Cancer Awareness Month - April 

Bowel cancer is the 4th most common type of 

cancer. Screening can help prevent bowel cancer 

or find it at an early stage, when it's easier to treat. 

Everyone aged 60 to 74 years who is registered 

with a GP and lives in England is automatically sent 

an NHS bowel cancer screening kit every 2 years. 

If you think you have missed your invitation to 

complete the screening, of if you are aged over 75 

years and wish to be screened* you can call the 

free bowel cancer screening helpline on 0800 707 

60 60. 

*If you're 75 or over, you can request a kit every 2 
years. 

The programme is in the process of expanding so 

that everyone aged 50 to 59 years will be also be 

eligible for screening. This is happening gradually 

over 4 years and started in April 2021 with 56 year 

olds. 

If you have any concerns about your family history 

of Bowel Cancer or symptoms call the practice to 

book in for an appointment on 01926 643060 or 

send us an eConsult via our practice Website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cervical Cancer Screening 

Cervical screening is one of the best 

ways to protect yourself from 

cervical cancer. 

All women and people with a cervix 

aged 25 to 64 will be invited by letter 

to attend the practice for a 20 minute 

appointment. 

We can offer appointments on 

evenings and weekends to suit you.  

If you are worried about the test, you 

can request an appointment with our 

practice nurse to discuss your 

concerns, or ask the receptionist to 

book a longer appointment. 

You are only able to have the test 

based on the recall defined by NHS 

England. If you have any symptoms 

of concerns book an appointment to 

discuss this with one of our GP’s. 

tel:%20111
https://111.nhs.uk/
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Keep Your Contact Details Up 

to Date! 

It is important that we keep your 

contact details up to date: 

- Telephone (Mobile/ Landline) 

- Email 

- Home Address 

If you need to update your contact 

details - you can do this online. 

Visit our website: 

https://www.alcesterhealthcentre.co.uk 

You can opt out of receiving Emails/ Texts 
at any time! 

Keep Updated with Surgery 

News 

Like and follow our Social Media Pages 

to stay up-to-date with surgery news! 

@AlcesterHealth 

The page is frequently 

updated with useful 

surgery information.  

 

Primary Care Network (PCN) 

What is it?  

A primary care network is a collaboration between 

general practices to offer more personalised, 

coordinated health and social care to our local 

practice populations. 

PCN’S build on existing primary care services and 

enable greater Provision of proactive, personalise, 

co-ordinated and more integrated health and 

social care for people close to home. 

Alcester Health Centre is part of the Arden PCN, 

which is made up of 7 practices. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have Your Say! 

Is there something you want to see in 

Newsletters going forward? 

Let us know by contacting 

alcester.healthcentre1@nhs.net 

 

Practice Accessibility 

Our Reception Team have been working hard to 

improve accessibility into the practice. 

Last month (March 2023) the team achieved an 

average telephone answer time of 1 minute 21 

seconds.  

In addition to responding to/ completing 100% 

eConsult requests within the target timeframe. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.alcesterhealthcentre.co.uk/


April 2023 

 

  

PCN Services Available at Alcester Health Centre 
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